
Hello Supervisors, 

 

My name is Sandra Berman, I live in Redwood Valley, I have a 10,000 sf cannabis farm here 

with my husband. I have written numerous emails to you all already so I will keep it brief. 

 

I am against the Phase 3 Cannabis Ordinance as written. In particular the 10% rule- this is not 

well thought out- how is this even on the table? Phase 3 should start at 10,000 sf just as phase 1. 

Let's get some Phase 1 applicants annual permits before inundating the county with more work 

and stressing our resources and neighborhoods. We can always expand later if we are fit to do so.  

 

Also, I would like to invite any or all of you to our farm. Please come see what a small cannabis 

farm looks like especially if you haven't been to one up close before. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Sandra Berman 

--  

 


